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Things you may want to bring:

1. Two sets of twin sheets, pillow and two pillow cases

2. A bedspread and blankets (non-electric)

3. Towels and washcloths

4. Toiletries

5. Bathrobe and slippers

6. Mending kit

7. Water bottle with name on it

8. Table lamp or study lamp (with bulbs)

9. Rain gear (boots/waterproof shoes, raincoat, 
umbrella)

10.Durable, practical walking/hiking shoes

11.Wastebasket & Laundry Basket

12.Laptop Computer (Students are required to bring their 
own laptop to school.  Students must adhere to the 
technology policy while using their computer and 
have the school’s monitoring & filtering software on it. 
Please consult the technology policy for more 
information.)

13.Garmin Vivo-fit - Please consult School before buying

14.Battery-powered alarm clock

15.Decorative/family pictures

16.Camping gear (sleeping bag, hiking boots, backpack, 
flashlight, water bottle, etc.) - If you have a tent and 
can bring it, please do.

17.Clothing for school, work, Sabbath, and recreation

18.Garment bag for choir uniform with name on it

19.Cold weather clothing & undergarments.

20.Ski equipment and clothing (if desired)

21.Bicycle and helmet (if desired)

22.School Supplies (See School Supply List*)

Things not to bring:

Examples are given in brackets. The examples are not an 
exhaustive list, only a generalized illustration of what 
NOT to bring.

1. Fire- or explosion-producing materials [firecrackers/
matches/cigarette lighters/candles/kerosene lamps/
incense/etc.]

2. Weapons of any kind [guns/knives/etc.]

3. Unapproved electronic entertainment [tv’s/videos/
video or computer games, etc.]

4. Personal listening devices [DVD players/iPods/mp3 
players/boom boxes or stereos/etc.]

5. Secular and/or “Christian” music recordings that have 
the same sound and rhythm as secular, contemporary 
music [CDs/DVDs/mp3s/etc.]

6. Illegal chemical substances (any prescribed or over-
the-counter drugs will be held for the student by the 
dean)

7. Playing cards/games involving dice or gambling

8. Novels, whether secular or religious fiction

9. Extreme hair coloring that is not your natural color

10.Jewelry [pins/necklaces/bracelets/anklets/rings/
earrings, etc.]

11.Skateboards/Scooters (due to insurance regulations)

12.Refrigerators

13.Meat/dairy products/caffeinated drinks [sodas, 
coffee, teas, etc.]

14.Tacky clothing that’s frayed, patched (old or new), or 
drags on the ground
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